Floto Mary

From: Doyle Estes <doyle@esteslawfirm.com>
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 12:20 PM

To: Sumption Pauline

Cc: Floto Mary; Roy Dishman

Subject: Re: TID 54

| am still waiting for Roy to get his work done
Sent from my iPhone

On lul 13, 2012, at 12:11 PM, Sumption Pauline <Pauline.Sumption@rcgov.org> wrote:

Doyle - We currently have over $200k in the TID 54 fund. Do you know when Roy is going to have you certify thase
additional costs? I'd like to get paying on the loan with BankWest., Thanks for the help!

Pauline Sumption
Finance Officer

City of Rapid City
300 Sixth St

Rapid City SD 57701

605.394.4143
605.394.4422 (fax)

Pauline.sumption@rcgov.org

<winmail.dat>



